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Friday 10th May 2024  

 
Dear Year 6 children and families,  
 
I would like to take a moment to reflect on, and celebrate, the many successes seen by our Year 6 
children this academic year and in the years leading up to this. Before we all know it, the children 
will be standing in their living rooms posing for their ‘start of secondary school photos’!  
 
For now, our eyes are firmly on the task in hand and we are wishing everyone the very best in the 
coming week when completing their SATs. Our children, and staff, have worked tirelessly to achieve 

the very best that everyone is capable of! Thank you to our Year 6 families for ongoing support 

too. It was lovely to see so many of you take the time to come to our recent information event. I 

am very much looking forward to seeing everyone Shine Bright next week where I know they 

will do their absolute best to Work Hard.  
 
Some last minute reminders…  
 

 Year 6 Breakfast Club will be available from 8.00am (Monday – Thursday) during SATs 
week. Entry via Cortina Avenue (8.00-8.10am) and via Springwell Road (8.10-8.20am). 
Please do take us up on this offer where we have purchased some lovely things to eat. In 
addition, early entry into school will allow us to ensure everyone is in attendance and on time 
to start their SAT paper that day.  
 

 It is not part of our uniform policy anyway but children cannot wear smart watches for 
obvious reasons.  

 
 Make sure you all have a lovely, restful weekend.  

 
Best wishes,  

 
 
 

Mr. D. Walton-Jonas 
Headteacher  
 


